
 

                                                              

Geraldine “Geri” Wilson Joins  

Terrie O’Connor Realtors’ Kinnelon Group 

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors in Bergen County, is pleased to 
announce that Geraldine “Geri” Wilson has joined the firm’s newly formed Morris/Passaic 
Counties Division. Geri is a full-time real estate professional who has been assisting clients in 
Morris and Passaic Counties since 1978.  

Geri began her career working in Kinnelon at the Smoke 
Rise Sales Office as a Sales Associate and later as its Manager. 
She has continued to serve Kinnelon as well as the surrounding 
towns including Bloomingdale, Butler, Jefferson and West Milford 
and has achieved an excellent, well-earned reputation as a lake 
communities specialist. Geri has been an award winner throughout 
her entire career. In the March 2011 edition of NJ Monthly 
Magazine, Geri was acknowledged as a FIVE STAR Real Estate 
Agent for Overall Customer Satisfaction. This award recognizes 
Geri as being among the top 100 real estate agents in the state. 
Geri also has extensive experience in commercial real estate.  

In order to better assist her clients, Geri continues to partake of many professional 
courses. She has also become a Feng Shui Advisor in order to help her listing clients ready their 
homes in the best possible way in order to achieve the selling price their home warrants.  

Geri Wilson has two grown children and two grandchildren. When her children were 
small, Geri relocated several times due to business and can relate well to the needs of transferees. 
During her own buying and selling process Geri’s interest in real estate was sparked and has led 
to a very successful real estate career. 

Geri Wilson looks forward to joining Terrie O’Connor Realtors. She can be reached at 
the new Morris/Passaic Counties Division at (973) 838-0100 or on her cell phone at (973) 713-
3271. She can also be reached by email at gwilson@tocr.com. 


